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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to introduce myself to you, my name is Rita Habron and I am the voluntary Credit Union School 
Bank assistant.  The New Year is already progressing quickly and your thoughts may already be drifting 
towards your next holiday, as we look forward to the warmer weather? 
 
If you are thinking of kicking off your savings again, either for your holidays, Christmas, or would like to 
open a new account, I would love to see you at the School Bank.  If you have mislaid your saving’s book, 
please don’t worry, call in to see me and I can sort this out for you.  Remember all of the savings in your 
account(s) earn interest!  
 
Please call in to see me at the School Bank, every Wednesday morning from 8.30am until 9.00am in school 
to pay money into your existing account(s), or to set up a new account.  I am also available to give advice 
regarding the services that your Credit Union School Bank can offer you. 
 
I look forward to seeing you soon. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
Rita Habron 
Credit Union School Bank Assistant 
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